Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

November 11, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio
9-10 Concord perimeter drain has been completed.

The Board has agreed to enforce the by-laws concerning commercial vehicles parked within the complex.
The board reviewed the Annual Homeowners’ Meeting and discussed projected projects for 2009.

The Board discussed late fees and surcharges.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday Dec. 8 6 pm 3 Lex.



